9th August 1962.

RBT/AD

Sr. J. Vilanova, 65 Carysfort Road, London, N.16.

Dear Jordi,

Would you please send copies of the Conference programme to the following addresses

Mr. D.W. Lomax Dept., of Hispanic Studies, Liverpool University, Dr. J.N. Hillgarth 49 Egerton Gardens, London, S.W.3.

I have also had an enquiry from Trueta asking for two copies of present list of members. Please send this on to Oxford and include the above names, as well as that of Mr. Barrass of Sidney Sussex College, Cambridge and Miss De Vries, of Girton College, Cambridge, all of whom wish to join.